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Happy Thanksgiving! 

We are so very grateful for YOU!  

Here's to all of our students, faculty, supporters, volunteers, mentors, alumni, 
and donors. A bit of gratitude, love, and investment go a long way in 

empowering students to become global citizens. Through club meetings on 
campus, students like Jose have much to be grateful for... 

"CARP has really given me hope. I am extremely grateful for the club.  

It has given me the opportunity to meet new people and make new friends, 
I am forever grateful." - Jose, CARP Bay Area 

Many blessings to you and your loved ones this holiday season. 

With gratitude,  

The CARP Team 
   

 

   

 

   

 
 


